Dianne Tanner

From: Tori Rothgeb

Sent: Friday, September 19, 2025 10:21 AM
To: Michael Campbell; Dianne Tanner
Ce: David Carter; Karla Atkins

Subject: Re: Swing Replacement Information

| don't see the need to replace the structure and to my knowledge, it's never been painted. If all 11 belt
seats and 2 tot seats are replaced, it would be $2400. Public Works staff can install them.

Thanks,

Tori Rothgeb

Facilities Project Director

Town of Appomattox Public Worlks
PO Box 705 - 1799 Church St
Appomattox, VA 24622
434-352-8393 (Phone)
434-352-5256 (Fax)
trothogeb@appomattoxva.gov

From: Michael Campbell <mcampbell@appomattoxva.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 19, 2025 9:50 AM

To: Tori Rothgeb <trothgeb@appomattoxva.gov>; Dianne Tanner <dtanner@appomattoxva.gov>
Ce: David Carter <dcarter@appomattoxva.gov>; Karla Atkins <katkins@appomattoxva.gov>
Subject: RE: Swing Replacement Information

Thank you Tori,

So we don’t need to replace the structure. Should it be painted or no? Do you have a recommendation on
guantities and total cost? Would this be something Public Works would instatl or woutd Commercial
Recreation Products, LLC install them?

-Mike

From: Tori Rothgeb <trothgebh@appomattoxva.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 19, 2025 9:46 AM

To: Michael Campbell <mcampbeil@appomattoxva.gov>; Dianne Tanner <dtanner@appomatioxva.gov>
Cc: David Carter <dcarter@appomattoxva.gov>; Karla Atkins <katkins@appomattoxva.gov>

Subject: Swing Replacement Information

Attached is iInformation for the Town Council meeting. Let me know if you have any questions or need
anything else.



Thanks,

Tori Rothgeb

Facilities Project Director

Town of Appomattox Public Works
PO Box 705 - 1799 Church St
Appomattox, VA 24822
434-352-8393 (Phone)
434-352-5256 (Fax)
trothgeb@appomattoxva.gov




